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To: amy.eschberger@state.co.us

Dear Amy Eschberger, CDMRS

I am writing to express that I very strongly object to application M2017-049. This application is a terrible plan that fails to protect the
most valuable of resources instead sacrificing them for money and business. I am a supporter of a strong economy that is business
friendly, but with wisdom applied to decisions that negatively impact the water resources, wildlife habitats, and private property owners
and their easement rights. This application if approved will harm all of the above!! Not to mention the horrible impact of the quarry trucks
on traffic, roads, and environment. Please do not approve this blight on our beautiful state. This company has many  other options. 

Thank you for you consideration,

Angie Givens
6065 Buttermere Dr
Colorado Springs, CO
80906
719-332-8765
a.givens@att.net 
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